
Sunday 4 February  

            Events  
 Feb  9  - Open House resumes   

 Feb 11 - National Vision   
            Campaign Launch    

 Feb 16 &17 - CAPTIVATED  

 Feb 24 - BCT Seniors              
      Afternoon Tea 2pm   

 Feb 25—Factory Kids   

 Feb 25—Divisional Rally with our 
National Leaders Commissioners 
Floyd & Tracey Tidd @ Stafford 
Corps 6pm  

Prayer                                         
Would you like prayer?                                       

Are things happening in your life or with 

those you care about?                                    

Would you like others to pray?                    

Write the details down on the Prayer 

Card and return to the Corps Officers  

or hand in as you leave.                                 

Prayer cards available in the pew              

 

Salvationist Supplies will have a range of 

stock for sale at the Stafford Corps during the 

CAPTIVATED Conference  on 16-17 February. 

For special orders or  enquires about formal 

Winter uniform please call 1800 634 209 or 

email trade@aue.salvationarmy.org                              

by Mon 12th February.   

Welcome to Worship! 
 

It is great you are here!  We encourage you to 

join in with the experience of worship: sing along 

with us, pause and reflect, hear the Word of God 

and listen for the voice of God speaking to your 

soul.  You are not here by accident so ask God 

what does He want to say, show or give you              

today? 

Today we welcome our Divisional Leaders                 

Lt Colonels David & Sandra Godkin. Tonight,            

enjoy church with a difference at 5:30 pm with  

God’s Sports Arena and the BCT Band. It’s                  

always a time of encouragement and inspiration! 

BCT Corps Calendars for 2018 are now available. 

Don’t forget to get your Transforming Prayer 

Newsletter for February today.   

CAPTIVATED 

Registrations 

forms are   

due today 



25 February 12.30pm 
Bringing fun and worship for the kids of our city 

Empowering kids with life 
lasting skills in music! 

OPEN HOUSE is a safe place to 
come for a morning coffee, and maybe stay 
for lunch.  Whether you want to read the 
paper, have a game of table tennis, join a 
conversation or just sit quietly by yourself, 
you’re welcome at our house!  We know that 
life is better together and are willing to listen 
and help you with the challenges of life.      
A community space to belong, do life with 
others, be encouraged & supported. 

Friday 11 am – 2 pm 

      A  time for young  
           children birth to school 
    age and their parents/ 
       caregivers to  join   
       together for a fun,   
          interactive music  
        session, playtime & 
       other  activities    
 Thurs from  9:45am (school term)        
 Where music makes memories!      

In  the  EVENT of a FIRE  proceed to the CLOSEST EXIT  ASSEMBLE  across the road  from BCT in 
the forecourt of  180 Ann St  /   Do Not evacuate BCT Car Park  /  Do Not use the Lift. 

Brisbane City Parking                                        
Queens Plaza  $5.00                                   
[bring ticket to hall for validation]  

Entry Edward St Height 2.2mtrs                
King George Square Entries  Roma &            
Adelaide St Hgt 1.93mtrs                

Brisbane City Temple Corps                
167 Ann St Brisbane 4000                                                    
Majors Dean & Vicki Clarke                                 
P: 3221 3461  GPO Box 379 Brisbane 4001                                   
bctsalvos@gmail.com Find us on 
Facebook   www.salvos.org.au/

For Your Comfort -  A parents room is available in the foyer and bathrooms are downstairs one 

level. A lift is available for those not good on stairs, access through the main worship hall.   

Please pray for those who are unwell or unable to attend BCT:  Basil & Anne 

Bate, Irene & Vera Farr, Stuart  & Joyce Dunstan, Leona Scholz, Evelyn Warden, Ron Tyler, 

Carmel Lane, Ruth Hinds, Fay Fox, Roberts & Bev Pratt, Dulcie Drury, Graham O’Neill, Glenda & 

Dirk Duyzer and Jenny Cowen.  Prayer for Others If you or others would like prayer please 

contact the office and we will include them in our newsletter [with their permission].  


